
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: "Chase Settle"
Cc: Katie Jamison; Bob Asher; Will Kierdorf; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Subject: Extension Approval (Donahue Federal SWD #1- NRM2029646692)
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 2:48:00 PM
Attachments: image003.png

RE: Incident #NRM2029646692
 
Chase,
 
Your request for an extension to April 30th, 2021 is approved. EOG Resources, Inc. requests an
extension to April 30, 2021, for the Characterization Plan to the below listed incident.  EOG
Resources Production Department finished removing the equipment at the battery on March 18,
2021, and the first sampling within the battery is scheduled to occur, March 22, 2021.  After
discussing the project with the environmental consultant, Ranger Environmental Services, they
believe they can complete the sampling within the battery and have the Characterization Plan

completed by April 30th, unless a core rig needs to be scheduled to complete delineation.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2021 9:46 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>; Bob Asher
<Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>; Will Kierdorf <will@rangerenv.com>
Subject: [EXT] Extension Request (Donahue Federal SWD #1- NRM2029646692)
 
Mr. Hamlet,
 
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests an extension to April 30, 2021, for the Characterization
Plan to the below listed incident.  EOG Resources Production Department finished removing the
equipment at the battery on March 18, 2021, and the first sampling within the battery is scheduled
to occur tomorrow, March 22, 2021.  After discussing the project with the environmental consultant,
Ranger Environmental Services, they believe they can complete the sampling within the battery and

have the Characterization Plan completed by April 30th, unless a core rig needs to be scheduled to
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complete delineation.
 
Donahue Federal SWD #1
30-015-00087
E-10-20S-24E
1980 FNL & 660 FWL
Eddy County, New Mexico
Incident Number NRM2029646692
 
Thank you,
 
 

Chase Settle
Rep Safety & Environmental Sr
 
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

 


